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Twenty-second Sunday in ordinary time 

September 3, 2023 

Mass Intentions                                                                                                         

Saturday September 2  5:30pm  Joseph Strausbaugh 
Sunday September 3  7:30am  Joseph & Helen Smith Family 
         10:00am   People of the Parish                         
Monday September 4  9:00am      Charlie Rider                                            
Tuesday September 5  12:15pm  Deacon Ron Pasquino 
Wednesday September 6  8:30am  Gary & Keith Adams 
Thursday September 7  12:15pm Mary R. Dolheimer      
Friday September 8   12:15pm  Loretta & Warren Carbaugh 
Saturday September 9  5:30pm  Mark Smith Sr. & family   
Sunday September 10  7:30am  People of the Parish 
         10:00am  Nicholas & Louise Little 
 
Offertory Procession: 

If you are interested in bringing the gifts forward for the Offertory Procession at a weekend 
Mass, please speak to an usher before Mass. 
 

 

2023 Forty Hours Eucharistic Devotions 
September 17-19 

 

The Blessed Sacrament will be exposed for adoration during the day.  Please sign up 
to spend some time before Jesus in the Blessed Sacrament during the adoration 
times.  Sign-up sheets are in the back of Church. We need at least two adorers at all 
times while the Blessed Sacrament is exposed on the altar. 
 

 
 

Choir rehearsals for the Fall & Christmas Season will begin this week.  The Adult Choir will 
begin on Tuesday, September 5 at 7:00pm.  The Requiem Choir will begin on Wednesday, 
September 6 at 9:30am.  Our Junior Choir will begin on Sunday, September 10 at 11:15am.  New 
members are welcome to join any of these choirs.  For more details on our Music Ministry, 
please check out the Liturgy - Music Ministry page on the parish website: 
https://www.sacredheartbasilica.com or contact Jody at  717- 524-8684.  
 

 

Thinking about becoming Catholic? 
Contact Kelly and Don Jenkins at 

ConewagoRCIA@gmail.com  
Come to RCIA Sessions! 

Sessions are on Monday evenings at 6:30pm. 

 

Religious Education News 
Contact person: Bridget Wurtz  

bridgetwurtz@gmail.com   

717-965-9500. 
CCD registration forms are now available on the 
parish website under the Faith Formation 
tab.  Forms can be completed and put in the 
collection, dropped off at the parish office, or 
mailed or dropped off at 210 Honeysuckle Ct, 
Hanover, 17331.  In-house registrations will take 
place after all Masses on September 9 and 10 in 
the school lobby. 
 

Parents of 7th and 8th grade students!  
 There is an important, mandatory meeting for all 
parents of 7th and 8th grade students on Sunday 
September 10 at 6:30pm in the school gym.  Please 
mark your calendars now.  This includes STC 
students, CCD students and Home School 
students.   
 

Parents of 2nd grade students! 

There is an important, mandatory meeting which 
will be held in the school gym on Wednesday 
September 13 at 6:30pm.  This includes parents of 
STC school, CCD, and Home School students.   
 

The Parish Office will be closed Monday, 
September 4 in observance of Labor Day. 

A Reflection about Self-Denial 
 

“Who today walks ten and twenty miles to hear 
Mass on Sundays and holy days of obligations? 
With all our modern conveniences many of us are 
exceedingly careless and negligent in this respect.   
Our fathers and mothers tell us that they walked 
from the “barrens,” — from beyond Abbottstown 
and the Pigeon Hills in Paradise, from East Berlin 
and Pinetown (now New Chester) to the vicinity of 
Gettysburg, and down by Littlestown to the 
country below Hanover, — walked many a time 
from these places to Conewago Chapel to church, 
carrying their shoes in their hands as far as Slagle’s 
Run or the Conewago and there putting them on, 
and feeling as neat and trim in linsey dress and 
homespun as we do today in silk and broadcloth.  
How times and customs change, while the church 
suits herself to every need and circumstance and 
goes on forever!  We who are proud and haughty 
and religious only for fashion’s sake, might learn a 
wholesome lesson from the simple manners and 
true piety of our forefathers of the ‘good old 
time.’” 

-John Timon Reily 
Conewago: A Collection of Catholic Local History- 
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Upcoming Parish Breakfast! 
On Saturday October 7, 2023 we will have a Mass 
for Our Lady of the Rosary Feast Day at 8:00am in 
the Church.  Following Mass, we will have a 
breakfast in the hall.  After the breakfast, we will 
pray the Rosary and perhaps have a short 
presentation. We would like to sell tickets for the 
breakfast after Masses on the following 
weekends:  9/9-10, 9/16-17, 9/23-24, and possibly 
9/30-10/1.  Please contact Erin Dolce at 410-258-
7239 by phone call or text or email her 
at ecatdol@gmail.com if you are able to sell tickets 
any of those days. 

Please pray 
for the 

repose of the 
soul of 

Benedict 
Klunk. 

May he rest 
in peace. 
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